
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Welcome 

A warm welcome back to Team Jasmine! We hope you’ve had an enjoyable summer 

and are ready for the Autumn Term.  We are looking forward to accessing our 

outdoor area whilst experiencing our horticulture and forest school sessions.  We will 

have opportunities to regularly access the spa and sensory room throughout the 

term.   Please keep sending your weekend news on Tapestry as we love to share 

these posts during our communication sessions. 
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This term our book is… 

 

The Dancing Tiger by Malachy 

Doyle. 

 

 

 

 

Jasmine Class Staff 

      

 

Gemma Pat Hannah Esther Katy              Jenny       
  

 

Key Class information 

Tuesday and Wednesday – opportunities to access apa 

(notes will go home in diaries) 

Wednesday am –Forest School sessions. Wednesday 

pm – ICT. 

Thursday am– Horticulture sessions. Thursday pm – 

Performing arts with Hilary. 

Friday – Cookery, we will be sending home our culinary 

makes and kindly ask for a voluntary contribution of 

£1.00 per week to cover the cost of ingredients.  

 

 

 

 

Curriculum  

During this term we will be exploring our topic 

‘You’ve got a friend in me’ we’ll experience 

working together during our social activities 

and meeting new friends as we explore our 

community in school and around the local 

environment.  We’ll be thinking about our 

families too and what we like to do as a family. 

Our sensory story this term is called ‘The 

Dancing Tiger’, we’ll go on a sensory journey as 

the main characters travel through the seasons 

and the passage of time.   We will explore our 

sense of self and ‘My Body’ during our 

communication/PSHE sessions whilst engaging 

our senses through massage and sensory 

exploration. We’ll go on a journey of ‘Our 

Brilliant Bodies’ during our 4D immersive 

experience.     

We are looking forward to going outside as we 
nurture our seasonal fruit and vegetables in 
preparation for cooking our autumnal fruit 
recipes.   
  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

Keeping in touch 

Please continue to use the home school book to inform us of any important information relating to your child.  

We will check it every day but please log into Tapestry for your daily class update.  Don’t forget to add any home 

experiences to Tapestry as this provides us with a valuable link to home. 

Any absence or to notify us of a medical appointment please email: willoughbypastoral@prioryacademies.co.uk 

Any general enquiries please email: willoughbyenquiries@prioryacademies.co.uk 

 

 

Whole School Diary Dates 

12/09/2022 Meet the Teacher and Team 
04/10/2022 School Photos  
06/10/2022  Parents’ Evening 
11/10/2022 Parents’ Evening 
14/10/2022 Flu Vaccinations 
21/10/2022 Last Day of Term 
31/10/2022 Start of Term 
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